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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: yavar moghimi <ymoghimi@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 10:51 AM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: 18-06

To whom it may concern: 
  
I am opposed to the creation of a new zoning designation, MU-4A for case 18-06.  The proposed changes to this 
site should be done under a Planned Unit Development (PUD). Thanks 
 
Yavar Moghimi 
Ward 5 resident  
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